
From: 
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To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Mr Azab 

I hope you are well. 

Claire Williams 

12 December 2016 17:27 

••••• ljwray@kctmo.org.uk 
FW: 112 grenfell tower-new front door 
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We spoke a while ago about your new flat front door at Grenfell- how it needed to be a fire door. 

I was at Grenfell today and saw your tenants who let me see how it looked. 

Can you please confirm it is an FD 30 (capable of holding back fire for 30 m ins), as I could see that it had no self 
closing device on it, which means it does not meet the regulations. 

I have copied in my health and safety colleague Janice Wray, who will be taking this forward. 

Thanks 

Claire Williams 

Project Manager 

http://www.kctmo.org.uk 
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From: Claire Williams 
Sent: 12 December 2016 16:23 
To: Claire Williams <clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk> 
Subject: 112 grenfell tower-new front door 
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